From:

To: Matts. Kathryn
Subject: Keswick Park Dog Park
Date: Monday, November 02, 2020 1:40:16 PM

CAUTION: Thisemail originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information
or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to
phishing@burnaby.ca

Hi Kathryn,

My husband (Lance Matricardi) and myself (Bethany Matricardi) would like to request a delegation spot to speak in
the upcoming Parks, Recreation, and Cultural Services Meeting on November 10th, 2020. This request to speak on
the dog park inquiry for Keswick Park.

Sincerely,

Bethany Matricardi

Sent from my iPhone



